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Derek Genereux of Champlain is pictured with Senator Betty Little in Albany on Wednesday, March 12. 
Derek was recognized  the previous evening as a Student of the Year by the New York Association for
Continuing/Community Education.  Derek completed his GED last year and has become an advocate to
encourage younger peers to stay in school and proponent of anti-bullying efforts.  Derek was nominated
for the award by Champlain Valley Educational Services.
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